
From:
To: Rampion2
Subject: RAMPION 2 Offshore Wind Farm
Date: 08 July 2024 20:31:07

To: The Planning Inspectorate
From: Christopher Guy < >
Re: Rights of Way
Sent: Monday, 9 July 2024 - 20:30

Dear Sirs

I am very concerned about Rampion's proposal to replace the 
Northern section of Footpath 1786 by diverting it to the boundary 
on the eastern perimeter of the scheme's WORKS COMPOUND.
Apart from the obvious loss of public amenity in an environ-
mental sense is the claim that the existing route will only suffer 
'temporary' closure :-  5 years minimum indicated as per 
"Rampion Rights of Way - Sheet 33." 

In conclusion I would suggest that the route diversion proposed 
by Rampion has not (so far as I am aware) been accompanied with
any detail or explanation how the proximity to movement by HGV 
works vehicles and construction activity is sufficiently safe.

Other walkers in Cowfold have agreed that a public RoW should 
never be degraded by any collateral health risk to its users.

Yours faithfully

Christopher Guy




